
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 7th May 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

School Council Update 

As the school year has went on, the School Council chatted 

about and made lots of decisions that are either in place or 

happening right this very moment. This involves turning the 

bottom of the field where the bees used to be into a forest 

school and arranging plenty of fundraising events for our 

chosen charity Macmillan cancer support coming up soon. 

Thank you to everyone who supported today’s fundraising 

day. We have also introduced a healthy breaktime snacks policy. As well as 

that, we have been talking about new play equipment for the playground. As 

the school year progresses, the School Council will continue to share their ideas 

and try to improve the school so look out for more changes and ideas. If you 

would like to donate to our JustGiving page, please use the link below: https://

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stuny  

Written by Rory, Year 5 School Councillor.  

 

Staffing Update 

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs Brand, SENDCO, is expecting a baby and will 

commence her maternity leave from May half term. If any parents have any  

outstanding queries / concerns regarding SEND provision, Mrs Brand is currently 

working to get everything ready before her maternity leave. Mr Hoskins  

will be taking on the role of Acting SENDCO from the start of June. We wish Mrs 

Brand the best of luck and we are very excited to meet the new arrival as soon as 

possible!  

 

Guitar Lessons 

Hello, my name is Ben Joseph and I am a music teacher who 

has recently moved to the Carbis Bay/St. Ives area. I have been teaching music to all ages 

and abilities for over a decade and I have a BA degree in Music Production and a MA  

degree in Musicology.  I am employed by the Cornwall Music Service Trust and work with 

the Cornwall Music Hub. I’m available to teach guitar, ukulele, electric bass, and  

harmonica. 

 

If parents would like to sign up their children for lessons, they can do so by clicking on this link: https://

www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup .  I’m available to start teaching from May 17th. If you have any 

questions or issues, you can email office@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org or call 01872 246043. Alternatively, you 

can get in touch with me at bjoseph@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org. Look forward to meeting you soon!  

 

 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

 

17th –21st  May 2021 

Y6 swimming 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 

2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 

Thursday 10th June and Friday 

11th June 2021 

School closed due to G7  

Summit—remote learning to 

take place  

Thursday 24th June 2021 

Tempest Class Photographs 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stuny
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stuny
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org%2Fsignup&data=04%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7Ca063752c43774a5f5fc308d910a77956%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637559133761277591%7CUnknown%
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org%2Fsignup&data=04%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7Ca063752c43774a5f5fc308d910a77956%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637559133761277591%7CUnknown%
mailto:office@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org
mailto:bjoseph@cornwallmusicservicetrust.org
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 

and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 94% 

Kynance 98.3% 

Poldark 97.4% 

Zennor 99.1% 

Godrevy 100% 

Mousehole 100% 

Wheal Dream 100% 

Morvah 98.8% 

Whole School 98.5% 

Attendance—our target for overall 

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns,  

please contact Mr Hoskins, Head of 

School. 

Art Supplies  

Request 

 

We are on the 

look out for some  

supplies for our next art project.   

 

We need plastic bottle tops and  

plastic carrier bags—a variety of  

colours would be amazing. 

 

There will be a box in the office  

reception area to 

drop them into. 

 

Thank you in  

advance for any  

donations. 

REMINDER DATE 

Y5 and Y6  

consent form to 

be submitted for 

G7 Collective 

Worship  

Opportunity 

https://

forms.office.com/

r/vakWAuJgp0 

 

Wednesday 

12th May 

Y6 Swimming 

payment due 

Friday 14th 

May 

Tehidy class 

teaching and 

recording con-

sent form to be 

submitted https://

forms.office.com/

r/CZ5NHLgRsi 

Friday 14th 

May 

School closed 

due to G7  

Summit—remote 

learning to take 

place 

Thursday 10th 

June and 

Friday 11th 

June 

Class  

photographs 

being taken 

Thursday 24th 

June 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
 

Please use these links to book any  

Wrap Around Care for this half term. 

ST UNY BREAKFAST CLUB BOOKING FORM 

ST UNY AFTER SCHOOL CLUB BOOKING 

FORM 

Here is a link to our Just Giving page to 

raise money for MacMillan Cancer  

Support in memory of Marianne Bassett 

for our non-uniform day today https://

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stuny  
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